
It is with much gratitude that we present this certificate to:

Rector of Kazan State Medical University, D.Sc., Professor Aleksey Stanislavovich Sozinov

Your dedicated efforts contributed substantially to the success of International Adolescent Health Week 2022 in 
Russia and far beyond.  Thank you for your partnership and leadership in bringing International Adolescent 

Health Week to adolescents in your country.  You all are true champions for adolescent health and well-being.

Laura A. Offutt MD, FACP

Founder and Director 

International Adolescent Health Week


